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  July 21, 2010 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
  
 

Preliminary 2011 Budget Hearing Scheduled 
 
 
The City of Milwaukee will hold a 2011 Preliminary Budget Hearing to ensure the 2011 City of 
Milwaukee Budget addresses the needs of our community.  Mayor Tom Barrett, Finance and 
Personnel Committee Chair, Alderman Michael J. Murphy, Budget Director Mark Nicolini and 
budget staff will provide information regarding the budget planning process and give attendees 
an opportunity to share input on city services.  City residents are encouraged to attend.   
 
WHAT: 2011 Preliminary Budget Hearing 
 
WHEN: Monday, August 2nd

5:30-7:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Zeidler Municipal Building, Room 102 

841 N. Broadway (use the Broadway Street entrance) 
 
Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of persons with 
disabilities through sign language interpreters or auxiliary aids.  For additional information or to 
request this service, contact the office of the Mayor, 286-2200, (TDD) 286-2025, or by writing to 
the Office of the Mayor at Room 201, City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Milwaukee, WI  53202. 
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